
 

 
 

NPL/BSE/2024-25/16 
Date: 02.05.2024 

 
To,  

Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400001 

 

 

 
Scrip Code: 511714 

Scrip ID: NIMBSPROJ 
 

Sub: Reply to the query regarding “Clarification on Significant Movement in Price “from 

your good office dated May 02, 2024. 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

With reference to the above-captioned letter wherein clarification is sought by your good office 

with respect to the ‘movement in price’ of listed shares of our company. In view of the above, we 

would like to inform your good office as under: 
 

The company has no such material information/event which is not there in public domain, that is 

required to be disclosed to the Stock Exchange pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 which in our opinion would have a 

bearing on the captioned volume / price movement of the Scrip. 

Further, None of the Promoters / Promoters Group / KMP have done any kind of transaction with 

respect to shares of the Company.  
 

The company believes that volume and the movement in share price of the company is purely due 

to market conditions and market driven and the Company is no way connected with any such 

movement in price. 
 

Request you to take the above on record. 

 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 
For Nimbus Projects Limited 
 

 
 

Bipin Agarwal 
(Managing Director) 
DIN: 00001276 
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